
Twenty-third Sunday of Ordinary Time                                                         September 6th, 2020 

If today you hear his voice, harden not your hearts.                                   Psalm 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9 

 

 
 

Daily Mass Intentions 
Week of  

Sept 6th – Sept 12th 
 

 
 

SUNDAY: 
Cody Berry 
MONDAY: 
TUESDAY: 

WEDNESDAY:  
THURSDAY: 

FRIDAY:  
SATURDAY: 

 

PRAYER TO  
ST. MICHAEL the  

ARCHANGEL 
 

St. Michael the Archangel,  
defend us in  

battle, be our protection 
against the wickedness and 

snares of the devil. May 
God rebuke him, we  

humbly pray; And do thou, 
O Prince of the Heavenly 

Host, by the Power of God, 
thrust into hell Satan and  

all the evil spirits  
who wander the earth  

seeking the ruin of souls.  
Amen. 

 Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

 

 Dorothy Handel Joe Freitas  Daniel Vanier 
 Chris Karels Barbara Volpi  Sandy Kopp
 Susan Escallier Trish Webster  Gilda Vanier
 Pauline Beltran Robby Combs  Janet Wix 
 Dana Rutherford 
To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill at 586-
5461 and leave a message with your contact number and name of person to be 
put on the prayer list. 

              Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased:  
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey, Msgr. Thomas Hayes, 
Fr. Eshai Joseph, Fr. E. Donohoe, Dcn. Eddie Zoma, Don & Trudy 
Brenon, Bishop Steven E. Blaire  

Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

The Parish Pantry is need of food 

supplies. Please help to support the 

Pantry by donating any of the follow-

ing items: chicken noodle soup, canned 

chicken, canned refried beans, canned: 

peas, kidney beans, beets, mushrooms, 

cup o soup, apple sauce, jams & jelly, 

chili, spaghetti pasta, rice a roni, progresso soups, 

hamburger helper, and toiletries. Gift Cards are appre-
ciated from: Walmart, Safeway, 99 cent store and Dollar 

Tree in Sonora. PLEASE empty egg cartons needed. 
 
 

 

PARISH  
OFFERTORY  

Weekend of Aug. 30th  

 

2020 

Offertory 

 

Maintenance 

Fund  
 

 

2019 

Offertory 

 

All Saints 
 

$3,622 
 

$654 
 

$3,663 

St. Joseph $230 $100 $497 

“A Night Off” Festival Dinner Take-out will 

be one Saturday, September 19th at 5:00 pm.         

(see bottom of this bulletin) 
 

for Catholic University of America 

The All Saints and 
 St. Joseph’s Annual  

Dinner 

“A Night Off ” 
Raffle Tickets— Silent Auction 

 

September 19th, 2020 Festival  
Dinner Take-out 

Dinner Tickets $15.00  
(Credit Cards accepted) 

  

 

St. Louis Style Barbecued Pork Ribs 
Santa Maria Ranch Beans 
Hawaiian Macaroni Salad 
Summer Melon Compote 
Corn Muffin 
Pecan Bar Cookie 

 

“A Night Off “ 

from cooking. 

Delivered to  

your car. 

Saturday Night 
Religious Education Classes starts  

September 27th, 2020 Contact Noli Farwell, DRE,  

at 831-588-9223 for more information & registration  

for the children’s classes.   

Adult RCIA classes for Catholics and those inquiring 

about the Catholic Faith via ZOOM starting Tuesday, Sep-

tember 22nd 6:30pm to 8:00 pm. Contact Gloria Hofer.  

ZOOM Scripture Studies are on Mondays 1:00am. Con-

tact Mary Leamy 586-9351. Adults are always welcome to 

join us at any time. 

To date, 50 families have made pledges and 
gifts of $16,011 which is 71.9% of our goal of 
$22,253 we need everyone’s participation in 
order to be successful.  Ushers will be handing 
out pledge envelopes at the end of all Masses. 
Thank you.  

Note: See actual flyer for COVID-19 parking lot directions. 

 

$22,253 
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All Saints 
18674 Cherokee Dr., 
P O Box 642—Parish Office 
Twain Harte, CA 95383           
Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 
18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  
Phone (209) 586-3161 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

email: parish@allsaintsandsaintjoseph. org      
website:  www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org 

 
 

~SUMMER SCHEDULE ~ 
FOR WEEKEND MASSES 

 

  Saturday   5:30pm   Vigil All Saints 
  Sunday  8:00am  St. Joseph's 
  Sunday  9:30am  All Saints 
  Sunday (closed) 11:30am Pinecrest Amphitheater 

 
~WEEK DAY MASSES~  

 

 Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 
 Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 
 
 First Friday  8:30am     St. Joseph’s 
 First Saturday  9:00am    All Saints 

 
 RECONCILIATION 

 

Saturday:  4:30pm - 5:15pm at All Saints 
Sunday:  7:45am at St Joseph 

  

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION   

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
AND BENEDICTION 

Every Thursday at 5:00pm St. Joseph’s  

Every Friday at 5:00pm All Saints’ 

 

Office Hours:   
Monday—Friday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  

Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161  
 

Parish Office CLOSED —this Monday 9/7/20. 

BISHOP MYRON COTTA’S 
REFLECTION SEPTEMBER 2020      
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

This month I direct my reflection to the parents 
of the 35 parishes within our Diocese of Stock-
ton. As Bishop, I am blessed to serve you, our 
Catholic families, from Lodi to Newman; from 
Mammoth Lakes to Tracy, and all the communi-
ties within the 10,000 square miles of our Dio-
cese of Stockton.  

The Catholic Church has contributed to the rich history of this region of 
California. It has blazed trails providing and fostering the Christian 
faith in the Northern San Joaquin Valley. It has upheld and provided 
Catholic school education and faith formation for countless families. 
The Church has also provided quality hospital and medical care, as well 
as outreach ministries such as Catholic Charities. Our outreach minis-
tries have provided many life sustaining services to countless families. 
This has, and continues to be, the “mission call” of our Diocese.  

As today’s parents, you, along with your children, make up the Body of 
Christ, the Church of the Diocese of Stockton. You have the dignified 
role to continue the faith legacy of our diocese. This legacy continues 
by building up what is known as the domestic church. As the head of 
the domestic church, you must never forget, nor abandon, your duty to 
be the principle educators of your children in the ways of the faith. With 
your example, your children will come to know the Lord Jesus, live his 
gospel message, and grow in the knowledge of the Teachings of the 
Catholic Church.  

As practicing Catholics, you and your children will uniquely encounter 
Jesus in the celebration of the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. Attending 
Mass on Sunday must be seen as a priority for you as a Catholic family. 
Participating in the Liturgy of the Mass, the summit of our faith, will 
nourish and strengthen your spiritual life, and that of your family.  

But, with the impact of Covid-19, we are experiencing an upheaval of 
challenges and inconveniences in our daily lives, and the Church has 
not escaped it. It is unfortunate but the pandemic has impacted many 
areas of parish life. One of these areas is in regard to Sunday Mass at-
tendance.  

Presently, as a precaution, parishioners who are at high risk and more 
vulnerable to the virus, are recommended to remain home and to partic-
ipate in the Mass by way of live streaming. Technology has been a 
blessing and it has served us well under these unique circumstances, but 
it is a temporary fix. Live streaming of the virtual Mass is not to be seen 
as the norm for those who are capable of attending Mass.  

It is important to understand that, for families who are not at risk, you 
are encouraged to physically attend Sunday Mass. Presently, parishes 
are providing the celebration of open air Masses. I invite you, as a fami-
ly, to attend the outdoor Masses that are available to you at your parish-
es. As you plan to do so, I recommended that you contact your parish 
office for details.  

Please, do not miss the graced opportunity to attend Mass on your own 
parish grounds along with your fellow parishioners. In the meantime, I 
ask that we unite in prayer asking God to deliver us from this pandemic 
so as to return to worship within our parish churches.  

Parents, even while in the midst of all of this turmoil, remember, 
when you attend Mass as a family, you are nourished and strength-
ened by Word and Sacrament. When you receive the Holy Eucharist, 
you are empowered by God’s grace and mercy to fulfill your vocation 
and call to parenthood. As father and mother, the Holy Spirit will 
help and guide you in forming a home that is Christ-centered and 
grounded in the Gospel of Jesus, the Good News!  

Sunday Mass Time Changes next  

Weekend, September 12th 
 

St. Joseph - Sunday Mass returns to 9:00am. 

All Saints- Sunday Mass returns to 11:00am. 

All Saints- Saturday Mass returns to 4:30pm. 

May God bless you, the parents of our Diocese of Stockton. I as 
your Bishop, need families who are evangelized, who are alive in 
Christ and who know him as the Lord of their lives and homes. My 
friends, together respond to the promptings of the Spirit to the call 
to be evangelized. It is in the environment of the Liturgy, when 
gathered as a family, that you come to recall and realize the life, 
death and resurrection of Jesus. This Sunday, plan to personally 
attend Mass to encounter the love, forgiveness and hope of the Ris-
en Lord.  

My dear parents, may God bless you and your families. Let us not 
only celebrate our faith, but let us live it! Together, as we 
acknowledge Sunday as the primary day of the week, and with a 
renewed commitment to Christ and his Gospel, let us faithfully 
Keep holy the Lord’s Day!  
 
In the Peace of Christ,  
Bishop Cotta  

http://www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org

